Mary Ann Doran 7 Prince Street Danbury CT 06810

Dear Members of the General Assembly:

I am writing to ask you to help Governor Malloy keep his campaign promise of 'No New Taxes'.

Governor Malloy, on several occasions during the fall campaign, pledged not to increase taxes. That promise to the taxpayers should be honored.

Stop passing legislation creating more ways to spend money. Get rid of the government waste. Do what the Connecticut taxpayers have to do – tighten the belt on spending. Live within your budget – you have a big budget.

The taxes in Connecticut are high enough.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Doran